Sent: Friday, ebruary 6:26:05 (UTC-06:00) Central Time (US & Canada)

To: PUC
Subject: [EXT] Crocker Wind Farm (EL17-055)

From: Kent and Susanne Geary
15687. 411th Ave

Conde, Sd 57434
605-382-5831

We are writing this in regards to the above wind farm project. We are so disappointed that the permit application was
denied. We feel that this is such a win for our dying community. This is not only great for our local economy but for our
state also. Whenever we drive through the country and see the wind farms already in production it gives me a sign of
progress for that area.which we so can use for ours too. Please reconsider!





